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Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.0, Box 27687 - Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor William L. Meyer 

William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary Director 

May 7, 1992 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Mr. Bryon Brant 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 11-6287 

P Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

Subject: Interim Remedial Action Remedial Investigation for Shallow Groundwater 
Interim Remedial Action Feasibility Study for Shallow Groundwater 
Interim Remedial Action Proposed Plan for Shallow Groundwater 
Supplemental Document to the Interim Remedial Action Feasibility Study 
Hadnot Point Industrial Area 
USMC Camp Lejeune Military Reservation 
NC6 170 022 580 
Jacksonville, Onslow County, North Carolina 

Dear Sir and Madam: 

The North Carolina Superfund Section has received and reviewed the subject 
documents concerning the Interim Remedial Action for the Shallow Aquifer at the Hadnot 
Point Industrial Area (HPIA). The State has no additional comments at this time on these 
documents. It is our understanding, as discussed during the Technical Review Committee 
Meeting on 19 April 1992, that the necessity of the use of carbon adsorption in conjunction 
with air stripping will be determined during the planned treatability studies, and that the 
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treated groundwater will be discharged to the Hadnot Point trickling filter wastewater 
treatment plant. If you have any questions please contact me at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Butler, Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 

cc: Michelle M. Glenn, EPA Region IV 


